Little Harvard 

      63 Lawrence Ave.







      New Windsor, New York  12533
      Phone 845-565-6112

May 15, 2013
Reference:  Tuition Increase effective Monday, September 2, 2013
Dear Parents/Guardians:
 As you know we strive every year to do what we can to keep tuition costs as low as we can without compromising program or safety.  This year there  will be an additional $3.00 increase added to all weekly schedules from 1 full day to 5 full days, and 3 ½ days to 5 ½ days. This increase will then be carried over and reflected in all long term payment arrangements. The attached updated price sheets will give you all the details of this tuition change.  This price change will result in only a 1.55% increase.   A copy of this letter and the updated price sheets will be available in your child’s mailbox as of Friday, May 31, 2013 and will go in effective Monday, September 2, 2013. 
We look forward to serving you and your family throughout the upcoming year.

Sincerely,


　
R. Antonia Uszenski
Director
Little Harvard
